
Why does my child keep getting retakes sent back? 
 

If the homeroom teacher sees that important items are missing from your child’s 
submitted Calvert work, then the work will be sent back to be retried as a retake. 

Retakes are a good opportunity to help improve your child’s grade. 
 

**Seeing a pink retake in your child’s Calvert lesson does not mean to quickly resend it 
back without any corrections made to it. It means to open up the provided teacher 

feedback notes provided with the retake and use those to fix or add needed items to 
the assignment.** 

 
Here is how you find those retake feedback notes to help you and your child… 

 
 
 

1.​ If you see pink retake bars in your child’s Calvert lesson schedule, then go find 
that retake and notes provided in the notification area: 

 
 
 
 



2.​ After clicking into the notifications area (where the bell and red “21” dot is in the 
picture above), then you will need to look for where the words “retake” is in the 

assignment notifications.  

 
 
 
 

3.​ In order to see the helpful teacher notes and feedback to help your child 
improve their work, you will need to click on the retake box (NOT the blue “Click 
here” words yet!). Clicking in the retake box will open up the teacher comments 

below: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



4.​ Take time to read over the feedback notes-they are there to help your child! If 
you have a hard time remembering what they say, you can open up a new tab 
with the assignment to be worked on. Open a new tab by RIGHT clicking on the 

blue “Click here” words, then selecting “Open link in new tab”.  
 

 
 
 

6. Now look at the top where the website tabs are opened. You can now toggle 
back and forth between the retake feedback notes’ page and the assignment 

to be completed page. 

 
 
 

7. Read over the assignment directions again carefully, and using the teacher 
feedback provided, assist your child with fixing his/her answers or completing any 

missing items. Again, do not just click resend to send in the assignment as is 
without any adjustments made to it. The work was sent back for a reason and 

needs to be looked at carefully and fixed! 
 

8. If you are unclear or confused about the assignment and retake, please reach 
out to your homeroom teacher (the teacher you receive emails from) for help. 

 
9. Since you may not always see the pink retake bars in your child’s current 

Calvert lesson schedule, it is highly recommended to either scan backwards 
some in your child’s Calvert lesson schedule to see if there are any seen, and/or 

consistently look over the notifications for any retake notices. Choose a 
designated day each week to do this check. 


